Confirmation Letter 

Holtzhausen de Beer, Ilze 
Mon 2017-08-14 11:01 AM
To:
Gumbo, Mishack; 
Dear Editorial Staff  
 
This is to certify that the Directorate Language Services at the University of South Africa edited the journal article, “Efficacy of the partnership between teacher education institutions and primary schools in teacher preparation in Zimbabwe” by Snodia Magudu, School of Education, Great Zimbabwe University, Zimbabwe and Mishack Gumbo College of Education, University of South Africa, Pretoria, South Africa. 
 
The onus is, however, on the authors to make the changes suggested and to attend to the queries.
Please direct any queries regarding the editing of this article to me.   
  
Kind regards *** Beste wense
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Ilze Holtzhausen de Beer 
Language Services 
Tel: 012 337 6090
Cell: 082 9275324
Alternative e-mail: dbeeric@gmail.com

